
 

 

 
12th December 2023 

 

Dear Hadley Parents 

 

Phase 1 Christmas Party - Wednesday, 20th December 2023 

 

On Wednesday, 20th December the children in phase one will have their Christmas 

Lunch followed by a Christmas party.  The parties will start at 2:00pm and finish at 

3:20pm.  Please collect your children as normal at 3:20pm.   

 

On this day, all children in Phase 1 are encouraged to come to school wearing a 
Christmas Jumper rather than their school jumper.  This can be a shop bought 
jumper or one that your child has decorated at home.  Please note that the children 
are still expected to wear their normal school uniform. 
 
During the party, the children will have Christmas stories, play a range of party 

games and have festive party food.  There will also be a special visitor during the 

afternoon who will bring Christmas gifts for the classroom (but we are keeping it a 

secret from the children!). 

 

We would like all children to bring a small food contribution for the party if possible.  

All food must be shop brought and not contain nuts.  Your child will bring home a 

letter with details of the item we would like you to bring. 

 

Many thanks for your support in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Oliver Kelly,  
Deputy Principal Phase 1 
 

 


